
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Transport Access Program 
Turrella Station Upgrade 

Temporary tactile removal 

Monday 18 September to Friday 29 September 2023 

Dear Neighbour,  

As part of the platform regrading works occurring on both platforms at the western end of Turrella Station, the temporary removal of 
tactiles will occur between Monday 18 September and Friday 29 September. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this important work. 

Schedules and work are subject to change due to permits, weather and site conditions. 

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/turrella-station-upgrade 

11 September 2023 
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